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DONôT MISS OUT! 

 
Winnebago County  
4-H Fun Day! 

February 3rd, 2024 
 

NEW LOCATION 
Perry Tipler Middle School 

See insert for registration info 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Date Club Time 

1st Sunday 4-H Friends 3:00PM 

1st Monday Plain V-U 7:00PM 

1st Tuesday Golden Oak 
Kountry Kidz 

7:00PM 
6:00PM 

2nd Sunday Allenville Meadows 
Lakeshore 
County Line 
Newcomers 
Poygan Go Getters 
Zion 3-C 

6:00PM 
2:00PM 
3:00PM 
5:00PM 
4:00PM 
5:00PM 

2nd Monday White Cedars 6:30 PM 

2nd Tuesday Country Roots (May-Oct) 
Ridgeway 
Winchester 

7:00PM 
6:30PM 
6:30PM 

2nd Thursday Mears 6:30 PM 

3rd Sunday Westward 6:30PM 

4th Monday Horse & Pony Project 7PM 

4-H Club Meetings 
*some meetings may vary from time to time 

 

Jan 1  Happy New Year! - Office Closed 
Jan 7  Camp Counselor Training 1PM at JPCC 
Jan 10- Meat Animal Board 7:30PM at JPCC 
Jan 16  Leaders Board Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Jan 18 Dog Project Meeting (info TBD) 
Jan 22  Horse & Pony Project Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Jan 23  4-H All County Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Jan 25  Fair Board Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Jan 28   4-H Dairy Meeting 2PM at JPCC  

Feb 3  4-H Fun Day! Perry Tipler Middle School 
Feb 9-11 Winter Leadership Camp at Spencer Lake 
Feb 17  Winter Photography Workshop 10AM @ JPCC 
Feb 20  Leaders Board Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Feb 22  Fair Board Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
Feb 26  Horse & Pony Project Meeting 7PM @ JPCC 
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PROJECT SELECTION 
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FUNDRAISING 

Spring Pizza Sale is  
APRIL 6, 2024 

 

PIZZA COUNT NIGHT 
3/21/2024 

6-8PM @ JPCC 
 
 
 

 ONLINE ORDERING OPTION!   
GO TO: 

https://winnebago4hleaders.square.site/ 
 

Online orders close on March 20th 
Be sure to tell your family & friends  

ordering online which 4-H club you are from. 
 

Printable order forms are available at: 
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/4h/leaders/fundraising/pizza/ 

 
CLUBS: 

Please designate a person to bring your clubôs in-person  
(non-online) pizza orders to Pizza Count Night.   

You do not need to do anything with online orders placed. 
 

Pizza Making Sign Up 
We need your help to make pizzas! 
Sign up at: bit.ly/3G3sfsP 

 
Keep an eye out for emails regarding updated pizza info 

 
 

 
NEW!   

CLUB INCENTIVE  
The Leaders Association will give 25 cents back  
for each pizza sold (by your club) for any club  

that sells at least 100 pizzas. 
 

https://winnebago4hleaders.square.site/
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/4h/leaders/fundraising/pizza/
bit.ly/3G3sfsP
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FUNDRAISING 

Beautiful Barn Quilts 
Barn quilts not only look great on the side of a barn or shed, they 
also look great as front porch d®cor!  Our very own Joe Kuehnl does 
an amazing job of painting the barn quilts.  Let Joe know what  
design you would like!   
                    
Sizes Offered Include: 
2x2 $75 
4x4 starting at $175 
8x8 starting at $300 
 
To Order Call:  (920) 836-1736   
 
 
 
 
4-H LEADERSô ASSOCIATION 2023-24 OFFICERS: 
  
Co-Presidents:  Brenda Nuite and Madison Oeftger (youth) 
Co-Vice Presidents:  Lisa Dauntes and (youth TBD) 
Co-Secretaries:  Nancy Pieper and Lilly Plungy (youth) 
 
Treasurer: The Leadersô Board is in need of a treasurer!  
Please contact Steve Thiemke for more info at  
stevethiemke@hotmail.com        
 
   

WINNEBAGO COUNTY 4-H  
ALL COUNTY MEETING 

 
JANUARY 23, 2024 
7:00PM AT JPCC 

 
All clubs/groups are expected to send 

at least one volunteer! 

mailto:stevethiemke@hotmail.com
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4-H Ambassadors 
 
Spread the good news of  
4-H and join the... 
AMBASSADOR TEAM! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The AMBASSADOR 
TEAM is made up of youth 
in grades 6 and up.   

 

They work together to: 
¶ Plan events such as 4-H Fun Day and Chalk on the Boardwalk 
¶ Build and decorate a float for  summer parades and pass out  
   promotional materials to the parade- goers 
¶ Learn how to create and paint barn quilts for our Barn Quilt  
   Fundraiser  
¶ Have fun! Every summer they plan a field trip 

                                                             

                                              Questions?  Call Joe Kuehnlð(920) 836-1736 

 

NEXT MEETING: 1/21/24 AT 6:00 PM  
at Joeôs home 

 

 
Pictured L to R:  McKenzie Murphy, Evan 
Numrich, Melanie Zillges, Madison Plungy, 
Finn Lettau, Hailey Domke, Joe Kuehnl  

YOUTH LEADERSHIP 

Join Our Youth Adventure Committee! 
 
What does YAC do? 
 
YAC will meet to plan two fun-filled 
activities for 4-H youth to attend. The 
YOUTH decide on and help plan the 
outings. 

 

Any Winnebago County 4-H youth in 
grades 6-12 can join YAC.   
 
How does my teen sign up? 
It's simple!  Please complete the 2023-24 sign-up form:  
https://bit.ly/3Ph4SAH 
 
Parents/Guardians:  Please consider helping out by being a  
chaperone at one or more YAC events! 

https://bit.ly/3Ph4SAH
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YOUTH LEADERSHIP 

Registration 
deadline 
Jan 12th 
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YOUTH LEADERSHIP 

Winnebago County 4-H Leadersô Association Scholarship 
Applications, References and Record Book due February 29th 

 

The Winnebago County 4-H Leadersô Association awards up 
to five $500 scholarships to current 4-H members who are high school 
seniors. This includes one scholarship from the Judith Gruszynske  
Memorial (Oshkosh Area Community Foundation), one scholarship 
from the Stevenson Memorial, one scholarship from the Simpson  
Memorial and two from the Winnebago County 4-H Board of  
Directors. 

 

Scholarships are available to 4-H members who meet the following 
requirements: must have been a 4-H member for at least 5 years, must 
have exhibited at the fair, must have displayed an active leadership 
role, must graduate from high school, must attend college, technical 
college, university or a special education program either full-time or 
part-time, tuition costs must be at least $500, and student must achieve 
a 2.0 or higher GPA after their first semester. 

 

The Academic Scholarships (for post-high school education) and 
Key Award are a combined application. Youth can apply for just 
one or both, depending on their eligibility.   

All Requirements to apply are listed on the application: https://
winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2022/12/SCHOLARSHIP.KEY-
Application-1.pdf 

 

 
 
 
 

Save the Date for 2024 4-H  
Summer Camp! 
June 28-July 1st at Upham Woods, WI Dells 
Registration info will be available in  
February. 

 

We are in need of a 4-H Summer Camp 
Healthcare Coordinator! 
This person will be either a certified emergency response technician, a 
nurse, physician, or other certified individual (first aid and CPR). 

 

This person will: 
¶ Review camp health forms 
¶ Distribute medications to campers 
¶ Treat minor injuries / health issues or refer to emergency care as 
needed 

¶ Maintain a log of all meds and treatment to campers 
 

Please contact dana.berger@wisc.edu for more info 

https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2022/12/SCHOLARSHIP.KEY-Application-1.pdf
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2022/12/SCHOLARSHIP.KEY-Application-1.pdf
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2022/12/SCHOLARSHIP.KEY-Application-1.pdf
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YOUTH LEADERSHIP 

2023-24 4-H Club Officers 
 
Poygan Go Getters 
President: Lilly Black  
Vice President: Katelyn Resop 
Secretary: Ava Larsen  
Treasurer: Riley McCollian  
 
Lakeshore   
President: Madie Weis  
Secretary: Addi Kasuboski  
Treasurer: Brock Kasuboski  
Historian: Jayden Mahlke   
 
4-H Friends 
President: Grace Dobson 
Vice President: Hannah Dobbish 
Secretary: Anna Theimke 
Treasure: Max Theimke 
 
Ridgeway  
President:  Nolan Smith 
Vice President: Evan Numrich      
Secretary: Madison Oeftger   
Treasurer: Ethan Spielbauer   
Historian Chairman: Julian Morris    
Historian team:  Jazelle Nowak,  
Madison Oeftger, Marianna Oeftger, 
Sam Davies, Hannah Smyth, Eilana 
Smyth 
Seargant at Arms: Alivia Haller   
 
Plain VU 
President: Scout Achterberg 
VP: Leah Moen 
Secretary: Ava Wesenberg 
Treasurer: Avsh Walter 
Historian: Kase Lloyd 
 
Rabbit 
President - Tori Helms  
Vice President - Brady Kiesow  
Secretary - Madison Kiesow  
Treasurer - Gabrielle Hostettler  
Youth Leader - Griffin Anderson  
Youth Leader - Paige Goehring 
 
 

White Cedars 
President: Kat Skadahl 
VP: Lexi Palecek  
Secretary: Gabby Hostettler 
Treasurer: Paige Woelfel 
Historian: Zoe Skadahl 
Rec Leaders: Lanie Palecek, Leah 
Hale, and Blakeleigh Last  
 
County Line 
President: Brynn Perkins  
Vice President: Maxine Harleman  
Secretary: Shirley Shen  
Treasurer: Lark Scott  
Historian: Gabe Scott  
 
Newcomers 
President: Madelynn Poppy 
VP- Makenna Lang 
Secretary- Vanessa Poppy 
Treasurer- Scarlett Poppy 
Reporter- Maeley Lang 
Sgt at Arms- Grant Besaw 
 
Westward 
President:  Lizzie Parker 
Vice President:  Gavin Krueger 
Secretary:  Sharlette Hasse 
Treasurer:  Braydon Schmoker 
Historian:  Gretchen Priesler 
 
Interstate Exchange Youth Leaders: 
Addie & Emma Cegielski 
Gabby Hostettler 
Anna & Max Thiemke 
Finn Lettau  
Grace Dobson 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

*not all clubs reported 
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RECORD BOOKS 
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RECORD BOOKS 

Holiday cheer was spread for Parkview Healthcare residents 
last weekend. Ridgeway 4-H Club organized a holiday parade.  

Decorated vehicles made a couple laps around the Parkview 
buildings for all to enjoy. 

HOLIDAY CHEER 
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HOLIDAY CHEER 

The 4-H Ambassadors 
participated in the  
Winneconne Holiday 
Parade. 

Poygan Go-Getters 
went caroling at 
Country Villa in 
Omro. 

Lakeshore 4-H Club made and 
handed out Christmas cards and  
ornaments at Country Villa Assisted 
Living. 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

4-H Friends-November 
The November 5th meeting of the 4-H Friends 4-H 
club was called to order at 3pm. Eight members, 
three leaders, and five parents were present. We 
reminded families that our Echos of the Past fund-
raiser set up is February 22 at the Sunnyview Expo 
Center. Tear down will be February 25 at 3:30pm. 
Some members went to pizza making and said that it keeps  
getting more efficient every year and that it was a great  
experience. It was the time of year again where we elect officer 
positions. Nominated fir president were Sydney and Grace. Vice 
president candidates included Hannah, Chloe, and Max. Treasurer 
was Aliya and Max. And the secretary was Anna. The new  
president will be Grace; vice president is Hannah; treasurer is 
Max; and Anna is our secretary. Our next meeting will be 2pm at 
the JPCC for a gift exchange and the Parkview Health Center  
parade. Hannah made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Grace 
seconded. The meeting concluded at 3:43pm. 
Submitted by Anna Thiemke 
 
ðððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
 
4-H Friendsï December 
The December third meeting of the 4H Friends 4H Club was 
called to order at 2:08 PM at the JP Coughlin Center. Three  
leader, 14 members, and 10 parents were present. The club  
conducted its gift exchange and everyone got some great stuff. 
4H Fun Day is February 3 at Tippler Middle School. 4H Night 
with the Wisconsin Herd is on February 3, as well. We discussed 
what our next meetingôs theme should be and we decided on a 
neon/bright color theme. Our meeting was adjourned at 2:40 PM. 
After our meeting we participated in a Christmas parade around 
the Parkview Health Center, joined by other 4H groups. Our float 
was a trailer with 4Hers & fun Christmas blowups, including a 
gingerbread girl. The next meeting of the 4H Friends will be  
Sunday, January 7 at Calvary Lutheran Church in Oshkosh. 

Submitted by Anna Thiemke 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

County Line 
On October 8, 2023 the County Line 4H club meeting was held at  
Immanuel Lutheran Church in Clayton, Wisconsin and was called to 
order by president Lark Scott at 3:03 p.m. Maxine Harlemann led the 
pledges. Secretary Violet Perkins read the September minutes. Atlas 
Dauntes made a motion to accept the minutes as written,  Lauretta  
Harlemann seconded the motion, and it was approved.  
 

The current balance is $295.57. We heard about the Sunflower and 
Pumpkin contest from Dana Berger. It was a success this year ad they 
will continue sending certain seeds to be used for next year as well.  

Dana also told us about upcoming Cloverbud Blast on November 5, as 
well as an Oshkosh Museum tour on November 18. Pizza sales are due 
today, and pizza making is November 4. We were reminded to re-enroll 
as soon as possible. Our club fundraiser is going to be Simple Simon 
Bakery. The forms will be at the November meeting and will be due  

November 30th. Pickup will be December 16. Everyone who had letters 
for our Care Partners Pen pals turned them in, if you still have one, you 
can give it in the future. We also decided to sew mug rug coasters as a 
community service project.  Holidays were chosen for our basket raffle 
that will include plates, napkins, tablecloths, placemats, cups, place 
cards, candles or anything else holiday related. Novemberôs meeting is 
when we will start working on our String Art projects. Parent Benji  
Perkins and Mrs. Pieper showed us examples of string art they had done 
for previous fairs when they were in 4H. Lark Scott and Violet Lane  
volunteered to do demos for next meeting.  
 

Atlas Dauntes made a motion to close the meeting at 3:40 P.M. Maxine 
Harlemann seconded the motion and the motion was passed. Everyone 
shared a fair project that they had brought to the fair this year. Then we 
had a potluck and installed new officers with a rainbow activity! 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

Golden Oak 
This fall, members of the 
Golden Oak 4-H club voted 
in the new club officers.  
Candidates were required to 
give a speech to the club 
highlighting their achieve-
ments in 4-H as well as their 
qualifications for the position 
in which they were running. 
These youth will help lead 
the club through meetings and activities throughout the next year. 
Pictured below are President Ryan Beck, Sergeant at Arms Ezden 
Barthels and Jase Peppler, Reporter Payton Lenth, Secretary  
Catey Hunter, and Vice President Briana Zentner. Not pictured is 
Treasurer Hallie Potratz. Congratulations to our new and  
returning officers!  
 
Lakeshore 

Our club meeting was called to order by president Madi Weis and 
pledges were said. Roll call was taken with 9 members and 2 
leaders present. Secretary and treasurers reports were read, and 
approved. Old business, our meeting  was moved to Dec. 3rd so 
we could make Christmas cards and ornaments for residents at 
Country Villa Assisted Living. We will meet on December 10th 
at Country Villa Assisted Living at 2 pm to hand out our cards 
and ornaments to the residents. We also sang Christmas carols 
too. We will then go to the Omro bowling alley to do our club 
secret Santa exchange, and enjoy some pizza. We then discussed 
our club sweatshirts and the issue with the design. We discussed 
the club banner at the fair and starting a google doc, for us all to 

create ideas for our next meeting. 
We are going to get a new banner 
to advertise our club's ice cream 
social. Our next meeting will be 
February 11, at 2pm. Our meeting 
was adjourned, and we had fun 
decorating cards and ornaments to 
hand out.  
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

Poygan Go Gettersï-November 
The November 2023 Poygan Go Getters 
Meeting was called to order at 4:05pm on 
November 12, 2023 by our new president 
Lilly Black. Pledges were lead by Juliet 
and Adelyn. We then had role call and  
welcomed many new families. We look 
forward to getting to know them and 
sharing our 4-H experiences with them! 
We then had our treasurerôs and secretar-
yôs reports read. Then we had our com-
mittee updates. Fundraising- we will be doing Vande Walles candy 
bars. Volunteering- Christmas caroling at Country Villa. Crafts/
Activities- make Thanksgiving place mats, Christmas party next month. 
Next, we had County board updates Meat animal- Voted for officers. 
Horse & pony- November meeting is mandatory!!! 

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by Nolan, and Reed seconded 
the motion. The meeting was adjourned at 4:39pm. 

 
Poygan Go GettersðDecember 
December 10, 2023 Poygan Go-Getters meeting was called to order by 
Lilly Black, President at 4pm.  The pledges were led by Nora Albright. 
Roll call and reading of November minutes was completed by Ava Lar-
son, Secretary. Treasurerôs report was read by Riley Micollian: begin-
ning balance was $2,898.56, ending balance was $2,078 and money 
received was $180.12. There were no payments made. Another remind-
er was made about 4-H dues which are $10 per child. Cash or check 
should be given to Riley McCollian as soon as possible if you haven't 
already. 
We welcomed new members: Jonathon Koplitz, Payton Rabe, Cecillia 
and Owen Raddatz, and Kayden Pick. Each introduced themselves to 
the club and shared what projects they were interested in. December 
birthdays were Devyn Geitman. Melissa, volunteering coordinator, re-
minded the club we are caroling at Omro Country Villa this Wednes-
day, December 13th at 4:30pm.   
Reid Albright made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Drew Achter-
berg seconded it. Following the meeting was our holiday party which 
consisted of a delicious potluck, cupcake and cookie decorating, crafts 
and games which concluded at 6pm. Thank you to our project coordina-
tors for coordinating a fun evening.  

December minutes written by Ava Larson, Secretary  
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

Ridgeway  
Ridgeway 4-H Club met at JPCC on Sunday December 3rd, 2023. 
The meeting had several demos to start by Evan Numrich, Anna 
and Connor Bassage, Nolan Smith and Alivia Haller. During the 
demos, members enjoyed some party snacks, which were very 
good. Afterwards, members participated in a few games. We 
played the candy cane game, toilet paper snowman, left, right 
game and the big saran wrap ball. Each game had the members 
involved and excited for what to come next.  

 

Attendance: 
Anna Bassage, Conner Bassage, Sam Davies, Alivia Haller,  

Abigail Hermsen, Julian Morris, Evan Numrich, Madison  
Oeftger,Mariana Oeftger, Max Oeftger, Lilly Plungy, Evelyn 
Prochnow, Jac Prochnow, Nolan Smith, Cecilia Spielbauer,  
Charlie Spielbauer, Ethan Spielbauer, George Spielbauer, Paul 
Spielbauer  
 
ðððððððððððððððððððððððððððð-- 
 
Winchester 
The meeting of the Winchester 4-H club took place on December 
5, 2023, and started at 6:36. Dakota Overton and Lydia Melby led 
the pledges. Marit Lettau read off the secretaryôs report, the 
minutes were approved. Nora Good gave the treasurerôs report. 
We discussed the old business which was Thanksgiving  
community service events. We discussed the new business:  
Winneconne Christmas Parade, Fun Christmas event at the JPCC, 
4-H winter leadership camp registration is open, 4-H Space camp 
registration is open, and the Celebrate the Arts Art contest. The 
meeting was adjourned. We ended the night with caroling at the 
Henrietta Foundation and local houses. The club also split into 
teams for a gingerbread decorating contest.  
 
Written and Submitted by Winchester 4-H club Secretary,  
Madelyn Melby.  
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

White Cedars 
Monday, December 11, 2023 
We held an officers training meeting prior to the club meeting, starting at 
5:30pm, with Dana Berger in attendance. 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by our President, Kat Skadahl. 
Pledges- were led by Lanie and Cody. 
Roll Call- 20 members present,  10 Adults present.  No new members or 
guests tonight. 
Secretaryôs Report Motion to approve was made by Emma, and seconded by 
Lanie.    20 of votes approving the report, motion passed. 
Vice President Lexi read the county highlights from the November/December 
Newsletter.    
Icebreaker: Led by Leah and Lanie.  We all came up with our Elf names and 
shared them with the group.                 
Cloverbud project:   Led by Kenna and Lexi , the Cloverbuds and Explorers 
up through grade 5 made candy cane reindeer.   
Demonstration:  Addi gave a demonstration on her National 4-H Congress 
trip to Atlanta.  Emma gave a demonstration on Fall Forum 2023 held in Green 
Lake.    
Old/New Business 
Clothing-  Jenni will be touching base with Primitive Gatherings in Larson to 
see if we can host a sewing meeting there over winter break. 
Foods-  Chelsy let everyone know about requesting a meat box by December 
15th, once signed up, you will receive that box in the mail, and connect virtual-
ly for a statewide meeting.   
Scrapbooking and Photography-  Jodie let us all know to save the date for 
Feb 17th Art Eichman county photography meeting at JPCC. 
Small Engines-  Watch for an update from Jerry to possibly work on a wood 
splitter or snowblower in January. 
Adventures-  Waiting on snow to plan a Jan/February Snowshoeing and/or 
cross country skiing outing. 
Woodworking-   Share your project ideas with Mark. 
Other Business 
Club Shirts - Jenni will work with a shirt printer in Oshkosh to set up a run of 
new club apparel.  More info in January. 
Blessing Bags/Day by Day - Kat is awaiting information from the shelter if 
they would prefer completed bags or individual item donations.  If they do 
want bags, she will work with April and Jenni to get those bags, and share info 
with the club for next month. 
Present wrapping - After discussion, Lanie made a motion to wrap presents 
on either Sunday or Monday December 17th or 18th at the police station, Em-
ma seconded the motion.  20 members present voted.  Motion passed. 
Famous White Cedars:  Leah Hale has a holiday concert this Tuesday.  Kate 
just had her holiday concert. 
Birthday Bin: Anna, Kat, and Addi all have December birthdays and picked 
from the bin. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.  Motioned by Emma and seconded by 

Zoey.  

https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2023/10/Nov-Dec-2023.pdf
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/files/2023/10/Nov-Dec-2023.pdf
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YOUTH IN THE COMMUNITY 

4-H Helps Feed America 

27 youth and parents from White Cedars, 
Winchester, Ridgeway and Poygan Go-
Getters 4H clubs helped repackage more 
than a ton of Fruit Oôs. Really, more than 
2000lbs of fruity, sugary goodness into 
2lb bags. The 2 pound bags 
are distributed to food pantries through-
out central and northern Wisconsin by 
Feeding America.  

Feeding America provided a short tour of 
their impressive operations. It was a great 
Thanksgiving break community service 
project to use our hands for larger service 
for our community and our world.  

 

A special THANK YOU to 
Chelsy Cegielski for arranging 
this 4-H opportunity! 
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4-H YOUTH IN THE COMMUNITY 
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4-H YOUTH IN THE COMMUNITY 

Farmers Market Tour 
Rescheduled due to rain, 10 4-H youth and 5 parents enjoyed a chilly 
morning tour of the Oshkosh Farmers market. Members learned about 
products grown locally, how to evaluate prices, and whole foods. 
 
One kind vendor offered free pumpkins to all 4H youth. Participants 
were able to shop for fresh produce and farmerôs market products with 
a generous donation $10 each. Thank you to Kris Soper, Nutrition  
Educator with FoodWise for collaborating with the Foods & Nutrition 
project.  
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PROJECT NEWS & INFO 

Rabbit Project 
The Rabbit Project hosted their Hoppy Holidays party on 12/3. 
We had a great time with cookie decorating, making ornaments, 
playing games and filling up on the potluck!  
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PROJECT NEWS & INFO 

For complete minutes,  
contact Makayla Ronk: 
makayla.ronk@yahoo.com 
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PROJECT NEWS & INFO 

Horse & Pony Project Officers 
Youth     Adult 
President: Annie Beck   President: Makayla Ronk 
Vice President: Katelynn Resop  Vice President: Avery Holmes 
Treasurer: Hailie Anderson   Treasurer: Wendy Stabler  
Secretary: Kate Macklin   Secretary: Heather Macklin  
Reporter: McKenah Biro  Reporter: Stephaine Biro  
Lily Black    Marcia Anderson  
Kat Skadahl     Lisa Behlman  
Emily Hunter     Heather Resop  
 
Please, note the Horse and Pony Project Lock-In on February 3, 2024 5pm 
to 10 pm @ JPCC. This is a great event for new and existing project members 
to build and nurture friendships along with learning all areas of the project.   
 

Interstate Exchange 
 

Do you ever wonder how other 4-H work in other states?  What do  
other 4-Her's do in 4-H?  How about learning the history of an area and 
state?  Experiencing the lifestyle and culture of another state?  Would 
you like to travel to that state to experience first hand histori-
cal sites, lifestyle and culture?  Then be able to share your knowledge 
and what the great state of WI has to offer.  If you answered yes, then 
consider joining Winnebago County 4-H Interstate Exchange starting in 
Sept.  If you are interested and still need more information, then let me 
know. 
 
"Interstate Exchange isnôt simply a week of travel, but involves year-
round fundraising, planning, researching, and learning. Then re-
peated the following year."  
 
Currently, our group will be traveling to Mongremonry County, PA in 
July.  We will be fundraising to raise money to pay for our plane tick-
ets.   Stay tuned for upcoming dates to be announced: Pizza Ranch, 
May Horse Show, and WIHA Horse Show.  
 
Victoria Ewald 
vewald11@gmail.com 

 
 
4-H Dog Project 
Next Meetings 
January 18th  / Location TBD 
February Date & Location TBD 
 

mailto:vewald11@gmail.com


25 

PROJECT NEWS & INFO 
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4-H YOUTH EXPERIENCES 

Fall Forum 
 
Hello everyone my name is Evan 
Numrich and I attended Fall  
Forum this year. The purpose of  
Fall Forum is to provide  
educational opportunities to in-
spire youth and adults to try new 
ideas in their communities. What 
you do at Fall Forum is first to go 
to a bunch of different sessions 
that are led by kids or adults that 
can teach us many things. This 
year I was able to help lead a  
session with a few other members 

on WLC. We got to teach kids different ice breakers to then take 
back to their clubs. We also have one educational speaker come 
and talk to us. This year we had Tim Talen who talked about his 
history of 4-H and what he has done for many different programs. 
Also at Fall Forum, there's an election for the Wisconsin  
leadership council where youth can get elected to be a part of this 
elite team that leads and prepares things for Fall Forum and other 
4-H activities. I got elected last year and will continue my 2 year 
term. But in the [ast year we had to communicate with different 
session leaders and contact a keynote speaker to make fall forum 
super amazing and fun. If you would like to attend it is for grades 
7th grade and up and adults can attend as well, for more info visit 
4-H online.  
ðððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Need help funding one of the 
many amazing 4-H  
Educational Experiences? The 
Winnebago County 4-H  
Leadersô Association provides 
sponsorships for many of these 
great opportunities.  

For more info visit: 
https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/4h/travel/ 
 

https://winnebago.extension.wisc.edu/4h/travel/
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4-H YOUTH EXPERIENCES 

Fall Forum 
Hi, I'm Emma Cegielski and I was able to go to the Fall Forum this year in 
Green Lake. Fall Forum is a 2 day workshop to learn new skills, meet new 
people, and vote for the new WLC (Wisconsin leadership committee)  
candidates. We started off Saturday morning with SPARKS interactive 
workshops where I made a light up name tag and a bird house. After that 
we got welcomed and introduced to the 2022-23 WLC committee as they 
shared presentations and slideshows about themselves. They also shared 
about what they do in WLC to provide to 4-H. Shortly after we got  
introduced to the new 2023-24 candidates. We then had lunch in the Kraft 
Center, and had two workshops. My first workshop was about career  
readiness and my second one was tips and tricks for camp counselors. 
Then dinner and elections for the new WLC members. We were broken 
into our regions and counties, where we talked about who we should vote 
for. We then ended the night with an ice cream social and a dance! The 
next morning we had the installation of the new WLC members and  
resignation of the outgoing members. We also had a capnote speaker, Tim 
Talen where he shared his story about being in 4-H and all his  
experiences. I would encourage all 7th-11th graders to attend Fall Forum 
as it was a fun way to meet new people and learn.  
 
Arts Camp 
Arts camp is a fun camp in Upham Woods for 6th to 8th graders in  
October. At Arts Camp, you get to go to 5 different tracks and learn about 
the arts like music, crafts, photography, and communications. At these 
different tracks, you get to be taught by counselors and you get to do fun 
interactive activities.  

 

Also at Arts camp, you get to be a part of a counselor hunt where you look 
all around the camp and find the counselors. Then, there's a campfire 
where you get to sing songs, see skits, and have a fun time. Then for older 
youth in High School, the counselors plan all of this. So you can be a track 
or cabin counselor. If you are a cabin counselor you get a group of kids 
that you take around to all the tracks and you get 
to watch and help them at the tracks. If you're a 
track counselor you get to come up with  
something to lead. I was a track counselor for the 
music and drama track, where I came up with an 
idea for kids to do skits where they get a prompt 
that was spy-themed which was our theme for the 
camp this past year. They then had to take  
instruments and their minds and act out their 
prompts in fun and silly ways. So, if you ever 
want to go to Arts camp as a counselor or camper 
I definitely recommend it.  
~Evan Numrich, Ridgeway 4-H Club Member 


